Prof. Hermann Stuppner from University of Innsbruck visited MUPY.

Dec 03, 2010

On December 3, 2010, Prof. Hermann Stuppner, Head of the Institute of Pharmacy, University of
Innsbruck, Austria, officially visited the Faculty of Pharmacy, Mahidol University. The purpose of
this visit is to strengthen collaboration between the two institutions. He also gave a lecture
entitled Innovative Strategies for the Discovery of Lead Structures from Natural Products which was
very well attended by staff and students alike. This visit was coordinated by Assoc. Prof. Wandee

Gritsanapan.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/658



